
  
 
 
    

 

                               
                                        

                                     
                                  

                                        
                 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

From: Coleman, Lakeisha on behalf of Duckworth, Rod 
Sent: Friday, April 13, 2012 12:01 PM 
Subject: Postsecondary CTE Directors and Deans Bi-monthly Conference Call - CANCELLED 
Attachments: CTE Directors Statewide Mtg Agenda.pdf 

Statewide E-mail to: Technical Center Directors and State College Occupational Deans 

Dear Colleagues: 

The Bi‐monthly Conference Call for Postsecondary CTE Directors and Deans that was scheduled for Monday, April 
16th has been cancelled. This cancellation is due to the fact that we have a Statewide CTE Directors meeting 
scheduled on April 19th at Mid Florida Technical Center (Orlando, FL). Any issues or discussions that would have 
occurred during the conference call can addressed at the Statewide Directors meeting. If you are not attending 
the Statewide Directors Meeting and you have any questions, please feel free to call or e‐mail me. Please see the 
attached agenda for the upcoming Statewide CTE Directors meeting. 

Thanks, 

Rod Duckworth 
Chancellor 
Division of Career and Adult Education 
Florida Department of Education 
325 West Gaines Street, Suite 744 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0400 

Phone: (850) 245-9047 
Fax: (850) 245-9065 
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